
Arts Centre Project - Construction Update 2019-004 
 
May 7, 2019 

 
 Hello All; 
 
1.  Seymour St Water Service Disruption 
The water service disruption that was scheduled for Monday and Tuesday is now complete.  Water 
service should be restored now.  FM Operations will be in the Arts Centre starting systems that had been 
shutdown for the work. 
 
2.  Construction Tender 
Facilities Management continues to work with Procurement to assess bids for construction with the goal 
of awarding to the successful vendor before end of May. 
 
3. Other 
Please feel free to share this notice with anyone you feel may find it of interest.  This notice will be added 
to the project website (fm.dal.ca and click link to Campus Development).  If you would like to be removed 
from the distribution please contact the sender.  
 

http://fm.dal.ca/

